
   

   

   

    

       

                       

      
    

   

  
   
    

   
   

 
         

 
   

 
           
             

          
            

  
        
             

             
           
           
          

           
           

      
             

 
             

              
               
                

          
      

 

 

 

 

    
    

 

Jon Niermann, Chairman 

Emily Lindley, Commissioner 

Bobby Janecka, Commissioner 

Toby Baker, Executive Director 

TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY  
Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

March 2, 2022 

Michael Martinez 
Onsite Sales Representative 
Prinsco Water Management Solutions 
4517 Eldorado Drive 
Plano, Texas 75093 

RE: Approval of the Prinsco Pro 4TM/36 Leaching Chamber 

Dear Mr. Martinez: 

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has completed its review of 
the Prinsco Pro 4TM/36 Leaching Chamber. The request letter and the supporting 
documentation were emailed on December 17, 2021, and included 

• A demonstration of compliance with 30 Texas Administrative Code Chapter 285 
Section 285.33(c)(2), 

• The plans and specifications for the product, 
• A PE-stamped letter dated December 13, 2021, an evaluation summary, and an 

analysis summary from Mr. Tim Toliver, PE, of Advanced Pipe Services that 
certifies that the product, Prinsco Pro 4TM/36 Leaching Chamber, meets or 
exceeds the dimensional requirements of IAPMO PS 63 and the structural 
capacity exceeds the load rating requirements of IAPMO PS 63. 

• Advanced Pipe Services verification that the product is designed and 
manufactured to meet the AASHTO H-10 (16,000 pounds per axel) standards 
with 12 inches of compacted fill. 

• A copy of the standard warranty that is provided with the product, 

Based on the information presented on December 17, 2021, the Prinsco Pro 4TM/36 
Leaching Chamber is now approved for use in the state of Texas in conformance with 
all applicable rules contained in 30TAC §285. This letter serves as proof of approval 
for the above-listed product until it is listed on the TCEQ website. If you have any 
questions or require clarification or additional information, please contact Donna 
Cosper, P.E. by email at donna.cosper@tceq.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Marilyn Gates, Section Manager 
Program Support Section 
TCEQ 
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